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Hold the Date
Thursday 20th June
E-Safety Evening
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Thank you for the Music

Under the musical directorship of George Jones, our School Choir of 30 pupils, along with choirs

from eight other local Guildford schools, performed, entertained and sang their hearts out at the

Guildford & District Junior & Primary Schools Music Association Music Festival at G -Live on

Wednesday evening. The auditorium was packed, with not a spare seat in the house, so popular

was this event.

We were treated to a wide ranging variety of songs
Riversided; show tunes including 6The Rhythm of Li
It was a memorable evening and my thanks go to Mrs Edwards and Mrs Jopson for coaching the

choir regularly on Tuesdays after school and to you parents for your continued support.
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Eco Day

Last Friday, to end our amaziDmagy ke dalht hyh eWd okpu saweerth d
healt hy. I n order to inspire the children, we hel d
each class to design their own outfit, al/l made frc
wonderful desighn

Al ongside this, we had a no power hour, l inked to V
30th March at 8:30pm, where we are all encouraged t
pl anet . Every c¢class spent an hour with no computer,
pl edge, which we are continuing to work towards to
school we can be

Ot her tasks during the day included making our own
beginning with our gardens. We also created a beaut
l ooking after our oceans and keeping hem plastic f
with this key message called fAWobbly ob. o




